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	UNIT NO.
	
	UNIT NAME (As recorded in AUXMIS)
	Members Present BQ + AX

	Ø95-35-12
	
	TWELVE CHICAGO
	7
	2

	DATE
	MEETING TIME
	MEETING LOCATION
	TYPE OF MEETING (X)

	
15 SEPT 2020
	
1900
	
Zoom
	REGULAR
X
	SPECIAL

	UNIT OFFICERS PRESENT (List office abbr. and last name only)
FC: Allen, CM: Allen, DV: Allen, FN: Markle, S., IS: Markle, G., MA: Redzovic, MS: Markle, S., MT: Allen, NS: McGaughan, OP: Markle, S., HR: Markle, G., VE: Jakubas 

	MEMBERS PRESENT: None
[bookmark: _pylcyh10gnzv]MEMBERS BY PHONE: Bob Allen, Shelley Markle, Gary Markle, Michael McGaughan, Ed Jakubas, John Hendele, Mattie Parages, Michael Parages, Ilhana Redzovic, Jay Samstag, Carolyne Parages
GUESTS PRESENT: None

	VERSION OF REPORTS AND MOTIONS VOTED ON:
FC B. Allen called the meeting to order at 1906.
Communications to the Membership/Division 35 Meeting Summary:
G. Markle and J. Hendele confirmed they did not receive any nominations for Flotilla Commander or Vice Flotilla Commander. 
S. Markle confirmed that due to COVID, Flotilla elections may be held electronically, and all letters of intent have to be put in two weeks prior to elections. 
G. Markle also confirmed that the Auxiliary will not be allowing in-person meetings for the rest of the year. 
S. Markle communicated that annual dues of $55.00 are due on September 30, 2020. S. Markle reiterated that transactions initiated through PayPal should be indicated as “send to a friend.”

Officer Reports:
See September Meeting agenda distributed to the membership prior to the meeting.
Committee Reports:
None 
Approval of Previous Meeting Minutes:
A motion was introduced by M. McGaughan, seconded by J. Hendele, to approve the Minutes of our July 2020 meeting. Motion passed.
Old Business:
FC B. Allen discussed correspondence regarding national dues – due to the lack of D-Train and other district-level expenses, billing for district dues has been reduced for this year; however, our existing dues structure is unable to be changed. S. Markle noted that excess funds will stay in the Flotilla account and may be earmarked for other functions. Have from now until May to make a decision on this. 
New Business:
FC B. Allen communicated that he is in possession of books on PE that will be obsolete next year and he proposed potentially hosting a discounted PE class in the fall. 
S. Markle confirmed there will be an online D-TRAIN on the 10th and 24th of October. 

On October 3rd, a public education class about boating safety will be held.  J. Samstag confirmed certificates/diplomas for the course would be mailed. M. Parages proposed setting up another meeting to discuss logistics regarding this class. 

Awards Presentations:
None.

Member Training Topic:
None.

Member / Guest Comments:
It was noted that PLB batteries do not need to be taken out/replaced.

Adjournment:
A Motion to Adjourn by J. Hendele, seconded by I. Redzovic Markle at 2023. Motion passed.
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	NEXT BUSINESS MEETING (Give time, date, and location). TIME: 1900	DATE	14 NOVEMBER 2020
Location: Zoom

	DATE SUBMITTED
8 November 2020
	SIGNATURE OF PERSON SUBMITTING REPORT
  Ilhana Redzovic



